
The Meridian Group
of Alcoholics Anonymous

P.O. Box 873 - Meridian, TX 76665

October 2011 Intergroup Representative’s Report:
Submitted by David A, Alternate Representative

Discussion was held about the need for trustee candidates. The names of Cole
W. and Lee K. were presented, with Lee possibly taking a full two-year term. Cole was
appointed to fill and unexpired term running through December 2012.

The issue of dispersing funds above the prudent reserve was discussed, with an
amount of approximately $1,600 identified. After discussing several options, the repre-
sentatives decided to us $1,200 to purchase Bib Books and $400 to assemble new-
comers’ packets. Each group active in Intergroup will initially be given 20 Big Books
under the condition they be given free to newcomers. Groups will also initially be given
40 newcomers’ packets. When the first 20 BBs are given away by a group, they can
obtain more, as long as the supply lasts. The free newcomers packets will become a
permanent service provided by Intergroup.

Trustees and representatives continue to look for a possible new location for a
larger office. There may be bigger accommodations in the current office complex.

The next meeting will be held at 6:30 p.m. Monday, November 21.


